
 

 

 

January 11, 2021 

 

Dear Parent:  

 

In Florida, in accordance with the Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA) of 2015, all Title I schools 

are required to provide timely notice to parents when students have been assigned or taught 

for four or more consecutive weeks by a teacher who does not meet applicable state 

certification or licensure requirements at the grade level(s) and subject area(s) in which the 

teacher has been assigned. ESSA Sec. 112(e)(1)(B)(ii) 

 

I am notifying you that your child’s math teacher, Mrs. Rebecca Stanley does not meet state 

certification requirements. Blountstown Elementary School is working with this teacher to 

ensure that the necessary steps are taken in order to meet these requirements.  

 

Mrs. Stanley has certification in School Counseling and Exceptional Student Education and has 

her gifted and reading endorsement.  Mrs. Stanley has taught for 8 years. 

 

My staff and I will closely monitor this class to ensure student achievement. However, if you 

have additional questions about your child’s educational progress or teacher, you may contact 

me at 850-674-8234 or email me at Stephanie.brogden@calhounflschools.org. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Stephanie Brogden 

Principal 

BBEESS 

Blountstown Elementary 
17586 Main St North 

Blountstown, FL 32424 
850-674-8234  phone *   674-6480  fax 

  

  

  

Stephanie Brogden — Principal 

Jonetta Dawson — Assistant Principal 


